
We had a great week! 

This week we continued talking about 
winter and how cold it is outside.

For our fine motor crafts, we made 
icicles, polar bears and snowflakes.  We 

also had fun pretending to ice fish.

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for 
Music.  The kiddos had a blast rolling 

and tossing snowballs back and forth to 
each other while singing the song, 

“Snowballs Everywhere”.

On Tuesday, Miss Fran came in for 
Social Skills. The kiddos enjoyed looking 

in the mirror at themselves while she 
sang the song, “You Are Special” to 

them.

On Wednesday, during our center time, 
Miss Ilia and Charlotte came in to play 

our fishing matching game with us. Miss 
Kayla also came by this week to dance 

and tumble with us.

Some of the stories we read this week 
were: 

Winter Friends, Sneezy the Snowman, 
The Mitten, Whose Prints, and One 

Snowy Day.

This  month we will be learning about 
the color blue and the rectangle shape.

 

Reminder’s

January 15th 
Martin Luther King Jr. 

Day  
No School

January 26th 
Scholastic Due

January 26th 
Hawaiian Day
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